Klauk, Robert H - DNR

From: Klauk, Robert H - DNR

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 2:46 PM

To: Renier, Joe M (joe.renier@amecfw.com)
Subject: Ashview Terrace Work Plan

Joe,

| have reviewed the work plan for the Ashview Terrace Apartments case and have the following comments:

e The soil sample at SB16-06 from 16-19 feet bgs needs to also be analyzed for PCBs; since you are sampling for
PAHs you do not need to sample for SVOCs.

e The soil samples from the 3 probes on the north side of the site need to be analyzed even if no sludge is
noted. You do not need to analyze the samples for SVOCs, GRO and DRO.

* The temporary groundwater sample needs to be sampled for VOCs, PAHs, PCBs and RCRA Metals.

Contact me if you have any questions.
Bob

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Robert Klauk

Hydrogeologist — Remediation & Redevelopment/AWaRe
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay 54313

Phone: 920-662-5164

Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov
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